
 
To all women's county secretaries :- 

 
A message from the women’s section of the Hertfordshire county executive 

 
The Covid 19 virus has had a devastating effect on the Hertfordshire women’s county 

friendly nominations as there is still a hesitancy to play albeit after the 21st of June 2021. 
Concerns have recently been raised as to what will actually happen as we come out of 

lockdown and what restrictions may still apply and it is with deep regret that the women’s 
section of the county executive have decided to cancel all county friendly games for the 
2021season. We hope to see you all back on the green in 2022 without the fear of Covid 

at the back of our minds playing normal games without restrictions. 
 
 

Best Regards 
Phil Clewes-Garner 

County Match Secretary 
 

4
th
 June 2021 

 


